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  Over the Edge of the World Laurence
Bergreen,2009-10-13 “A first-rate historical page
turner.” —New York Times Book Review The acclaimed
and bestselling account of Ferdinand Magellan’s
historic 60,000-mile ocean voyage. Ferdinand
Magellan's daring circumnavigation of the globe in
the sixteenth century was a three-year odyssey
filled with sex, violence, and amazing adventure.
Now in Over the Edge of the World, prize-winning
biographer and journalist Laurence Bergreen
entwines a variety of candid, firsthand accounts,
bringing to life this groundbreaking and majestic
tale of discovery that changed both the way
explorers would henceforth navigate the oceans and
history itself. Now updated to include a new
introduction commemorating the 500th anniversary
of Magellan’s voyage.
  Ferdinand Magellan Milton Meltzer,2002 What must
it have been like to be the first to
circumnavigate the globe or traverse America from
shore to shore? What political, social and
financial factors of the day encouraged
exploration? What personal dreams and desires
drove these fearless men to search the vast
unknown waters and lands, to tempt danger time and
time again, all in the name of discovery? In Great
Explorations, acclaimed authors including recent
Laura Ingalls Wilder Award winner Milton Meltzer
guide us through the adventures of the indomitable
explorers who knew first-hand the joys and sorrows
of pioneering.
  Who Was Ferdinand Magellan? S. A. Kramer,Who
HQ,2004-08-03 When Portuguese sailor Ferdinand
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Magellan set sail from Spain in 1519, he believed
he could get to the Spice Islands by sailing west
through or around the New World. He was right, but
what he didn't know was that the treacherous
voyage would take him three years and cost him his
life. Black-and-white line drawings illustrate
Magellan's life and voyage, with sidebars and a
time line that enhance readers' understanding of
the period.
  Magellan Stefan Zweig,2012-01-10 The Portuguese
explorer Ferdinand Magellan (1480–1521) is one of
the most famous navigators in history – he was the
first man to sail from the Atlantic to the Pacific
Ocean, and led the first voyage to circumnavigate
the globe, although he was killed en route in a
battle in the Philippines. In this biography,
Zweig brings to life the Age of Discovery by
telling the tale of one of the era’s most daring
adventurers. In typically flowing and elegant
prose he takes us on a fascinating journey of
discovery ourselves.
  Ferdinand Magellan and the Quest to Circle the
Globe Samuel Willard Crompton,William H.
Goetzmann,2009 Magellan set out in 1519 with five
ships to find a passage through the Americas. Such
a passage, if it existed, would allow Spanish
ships to follow a westward route to the East
Indies. After months of fruitless searching,
Magellan eventually found a narro
  Magellan's Voyage Around the World ... Antonio
Pigafetta,1906
  The Land of Magellan William Singer Barclay,1926
  I Sailed with Magellan Stuart Dybek,2004-10-01
Major new fiction from an acclaimed master From
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the prizewinning writer Stuart Dybek comes a
superb new work: a novel-in-stories, eleven
masterful tales told by a single voice with
remarkable narrative power. In I Sailed With
Magellan, Dybek finds characters of irrepressible
vitality amidst the stark urban landscapes of
Chicago's south side; there, the daily experiences
of the neighborhood are transformed in the lush
imaginative adventures of his hero, the restless
Perry Katzek. There is remarkable music in each of
Dybek's intertwined episodes, the rhythm of street
life captured in all its emotional depth and
unexpected humor: a man takes his young nephew to
a string of taverns where the boy sings for his
uncle's bourbon; a small-time thug is distracted
from making a hit by the mysterious reappearance
of several ex-girlfriends; two unemployed youths
hatch a scheme to finance their road trip to
Mexico by selling orchids stolen from the rich
side of town; a young couple's amorous beach
adventure is interrupted when an unexpected
visitor washes ashore. As these poignant, often
funny chapters unfold, Perry grapples toward the
exotic possibilities the world offers him,
glimpsing them even beneath the at times brutal
surface of the inner-city. Throughout I Sailed
With Magellan, fans of Dybek will find the
captivating storytelling, the sharp, spare prose,
the brilliant dramatization of resilient,
inventive humanity that they have come to expect
from him.
  Magellan ,1971
  Ferdinand Magellan Jane H. Gould,2013-01-15
Readers will travel around the world with
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Ferdinand Magellan, as they learn how a man who
started off life as a page became one of the
world's most famous explorers. They discover how
Magellan proved it was possible to circumnavigate
the globe. Vibrant full-page illustrations coupled
with an action-packed story will captivate all
readers.
  MVP* Douglas Evans,2016-11-04 Every kid's dream
is to be named Most Valuable Player. But how many
ever dream that the game is a race around the
world (no flying allowed) in just forty days?
That's the challenge Adam faces in the Great
Global Game. As the player for the Magellan Voyage
Project, he competes against others for a four-
million-dollar prize! Trackers with blowguns and a
nefarious baron don't make things easy.
  Magellan: Conqueror of the Seas Stefan
Zweig,2019-08-15 Portuguese explorer Ferdinand
Magellan (1480-1521), the first to circumnavigate
the globe, sailed on behalf of the Spanish monarch
from the Atlantic to the Pacific Ocean, and
discovered the straights that now bear his name
and the Philippines. “Magellan is written in a
tone of astonished wonder... a persuasive and
crisp portrait of Magellan... Stefan Zweig brings
the story of Magellan to life.” — Charles Poore,
The New York Times “[A]n extremely well-written
narrative, fired by a keen sense of justice, and
with its dramatic and emotional qualities well
sustained... [Zweig’s] own passion for his subject
carries the story well.” — R. L. Duffus, The New
York Times “A superb piece of reconstruction,
intensely interesting first as a record of one of
the greatest achievements in human history, and
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second, as a live picture of a tragic figure,
Magellan, lonely and misunderstood and cheated at
the end of the reward in recognition of the
stupendous and courageous task he had envisioned
and achieved. Fascinating reading, and
enlightening as a minutely detailed picture of the
problems faced and met, from the first step to the
last. A book which will last...” — Kirkus Review
“Zweig’s story opens with a fascinating chapter on
spices. He explains the reasons for Magellan’s
sailing under a Spanish flag after a youth spent
in the service of Portugal. Such matters as the
making of Magellan’s will, the absurd
circumstances of his death, the reception of the
18 who returned, the corruption at court, are told
in the light of present-day psychology and with an
understanding of human nature that makes this tale
of an adventurer excellent and provocative
reading.” — The English Journal “Zweig’s
accumulated historical and cultural studies,
whether in essay or monograph form, remain a body
of achievement almost too impressive to take in...
Full-sized books on Marie-Antoinette, Mary Stuart,
and Magellan were international best sellers.” —
Clive James, Cultural Amnesia
  The Age of Exploration Britannica Educational
Publishing,2013-06-01 The Age of Exploration,
which spanned roughly from 1400 to 1550, was the
first time in history that European powers�eyeing
new trade routes to the East or seeking to
establish empires�began actively looking far past
their own borders to gain a better understanding
of the world and its many resources. The
individuals who set out on behalf of the countries
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they represented came from a variety of
backgrounds, and included master navigators such
as Christopher Columbus and Ferdinand Magellan�the
latter of whom was the first to circle the
globe�as well as the often ruthless conquistadors
of the New World such as Francisco Pizarro and
Hernan Cortes. The exciting and sometimes tragic
lives and journeys of these and many others as
well as the battles for empire that arose are
chronicled in this engaging volume.
  Ferdinand Magellan Jennifer Strand,2016-08-15
The leader of the first expedition to travel
around the world by sea, Ferdinand Magellan was a
pioneering ocean explorer. Historic photos and
easy-to-read text take readers into the athlete’s
life. Zoom in even deeper with quick stats, a
timeline, and bolded glossary terms. Aligned to
Common Core Standards and correlated to state
standards. Abdo Zoom is a division of ABDO.
  Magellan Tim Joyner,1994 In this stirring
account of an epic voyage beset by shipwreck,
desertions, scurvy, and hunger, (Magellan) emerges
as an all-too-human hero who tested the limits of
the possible.--Publishers Weekly.
  MAGELLAN GEORGE M. TOWLE,2019
  Over the Edge of the World Laurence
Bergreen,2004-11-02 Ferdinand Magellan's daring
circumnavigation of the globe in the sixteenth
century was a three-year odyssey filled with sex,
violence, and amazing adventure. Now in Over the
Edge of the World, prize-winning biographer and
journalist Laurence Bergreen entwines a variety of
candid, firsthand accounts, bringing to life this
groundbreaking and majestic tale of discovery that
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changed both the way explorers would henceforth
navigate the oceans and history itself.
  Notes on the Natural History of the Strait of
Magellan and West Coast of Patagonia Made During
the Voyage of H.M.S. ʻNassau ̓in the Years 1866,
67, 68, & 69 Robert Oliver Cunningham,1871
  Magellan and the Exploration of South America
Colin Hynson,Barron's Educational
Editorial,1998-05 Follows the daring voyage of
Ferdinand Magellan, a man driven by the age-old
dream of finding a say to asia by traveling
westward.
  Magellan George M. Towle,2018-02-03 Excerpt from
Magellan: Or the First Around the World Magellan's
own character is well fitted to call forth the
young reader's admiration. It was his ambition,
not to enter upon a career of blood-shed and
conquest, nor, mainly, to acquire wealth, honors,
or power for himself but to achieve for the
civilized world the vast benefits which he knew
would follow the discovery of a route around the
American Continent, and to confer upon heathen
barbarians the blessings of what he de voutly
believed to be the true faith. About the Publisher
Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of
rare and classic books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction
of an important historical work. Forgotten Books
uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally
reconstruct the work, preserving the original
format whilst repairing imperfections present in
the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in
the original, such as a blemish or missing page,
may be replicated in our edition. We do, however,



9

repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully; any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such
historical works.

Thank you for downloading Magellan. As you may
know, people have search numerous times for their
favorite readings like this Magellan, but end up
in infectious downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of tea
in the afternoon, instead they cope with some
malicious bugs inside their computer.

Magellan is available in our digital library an
online access to it is set as public so you can
get it instantly.
Our book servers saves in multiple locations,
allowing you to get the most less latency time to
download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the Magellan is universally
compatible with any devices to read
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In this digital
age, the
convenience of
accessing

information at
our fingertips
has become a
necessity.
Whether its
research
papers, eBooks,
or user
manuals, PDF
files have
become the
preferred
format for
sharing and
reading
documents.
However, the
cost associated
with purchasing
PDF files can
sometimes be a
barrier for
many
individuals and
organizations.
Thankfully,
there are
numerous
websites and
platforms that
allow users to
download free
PDF files
legally. In
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this article,
we will explore
some of the
best platforms
to download
free PDFs. One
of the most
popular
platforms to
download free
PDF files is
Project
Gutenberg. This
online library
offers over
60,000 free
eBooks that are
in the public
domain. From
classic
literature to
historical
documents,
Project
Gutenberg
provides a wide
range of PDF
files that can
be downloaded
and enjoyed on
various
devices. The
website is
user-friendly

and allows
users to search
for specific
titles or
browse through
different
categories.
Another
reliable
platform for
downloading
Magellan free
PDF files is
Open Library.
With its vast
collection of
over 1 million
eBooks, Open
Library has
something for
every reader.
The website
offers a
seamless
experience by
providing
options to
borrow or
download PDF
files. Users
simply need to
create a free
account to
access this

treasure trove
of knowledge.
Open Library
also allows
users to
contribute by
uploading and
sharing their
own PDF files,
making it a
collaborative
platform for
book
enthusiasts.
For those
interested in
academic
resources,
there are
websites
dedicated to
providing free
PDFs of
research papers
and scientific
articles. One
such website is
Academia.edu,
which allows
researchers and
scholars to
share their
work with a
global
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audience. Users
can download
PDF files of
research
papers, theses,
and
dissertations
covering a wide
range of
subjects.
Academia.edu
also provides a
platform for
discussions and
networking
within the
academic
community. When
it comes to
downloading
Magellan free
PDF files of
magazines,
brochures, and
catalogs, Issuu
is a popular
choice. This
digital
publishing
platform hosts
a vast
collection of
publications
from around the

world. Users
can search for
specific titles
or explore
various
categories and
genres. Issuu
offers a
seamless
reading
experience with
its user-
friendly
interface and
allows users to
download PDF
files for
offline
reading. Apart
from dedicated
platforms,
search engines
also play a
crucial role in
finding free
PDF files.
Google, for
instance, has
an advanced
search feature
that allows
users to filter
results by file
type. By

specifying the
file type as
"PDF," users
can find
websites that
offer free PDF
downloads on a
specific topic.
While
downloading
Magellan free
PDF files is
convenient, its
important to
note that
copyright laws
must be
respected.
Always ensure
that the PDF
files you
download are
legally
available for
free. Many
authors and
publishers
voluntarily
provide free
PDF versions of
their work, but
its essential
to be cautious
and verify the
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authenticity of
the source
before
downloading
Magellan. In
conclusion, the
internet offers
numerous
platforms and
websites that
allow users to
download free
PDF files
legally.
Whether its
classic
literature,
research
papers, or
magazines,
there is
something for
everyone. The
platforms
mentioned in
this article,
such as Project
Gutenberg, Open
Library,
Academia.edu,
and Issuu,
provide access
to a vast
collection of

PDF files.
However, users
should always
be cautious and
verify the
legality of the
source before
downloading
Magellan any
PDF files. With
these
platforms, the
world of PDF
downloads is
just a click
away.

FAQs About
Magellan Books

How do I know
which eBook
platform is the
best for me?
Finding the
best eBook
platform
depends on your
reading
preferences and
device
compatibility.
Research

different
platforms, read
user reviews,
and explore
their features
before making a
choice. Are
free eBooks of
good quality?
Yes, many
reputable
platforms offer
high-quality
free eBooks,
including
classics and
public domain
works. However,
make sure to
verify the
source to
ensure the
eBook
credibility.
Can I read
eBooks without
an eReader?
Absolutely!
Most eBook
platforms offer
web-based
readers or
mobile apps
that allow you
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to read eBooks
on your
computer,
tablet, or
smartphone. How
do I avoid
digital eye
strain while
reading eBooks?
To prevent
digital eye
strain, take
regular breaks,
adjust the font
size and
background
color, and
ensure proper
lighting while
reading eBooks.
What the
advantage of
interactive
eBooks?
Interactive
eBooks
incorporate
multimedia
elements,
quizzes, and
activities,
enhancing the
reader
engagement and

providing a
more immersive
learning
experience.
Magellan is one
of the best
book in our
library for
free trial. We
provide copy of
Magellan in
digital format,
so the
resources that
you find are
reliable. There
are also many
Ebooks of
related with
Magellan. Where
to download
Magellan online
for free? Are
you looking for
Magellan PDF?
This is
definitely
going to save
you time and
cash in
something you
should think
about.
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lanthanide
series
encyclopedia
com - Apr 04
2023
web may 23 2018
  when first
discovered and
isolated the
lanthanides
were called the
rare earth
elements many
uses have been
found for these
elements and
their compounds
despite their
expense
discovery of
the lanthanides
although once
called the rare
earths most
lanthanides are
not
particularly
rare in the
earth s crust
isolation of
lanthanides
from spent
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nuclear fuel by
means of high -
May 05 2023
web oct 20 2017
  to isolate
all the
lanthanides
into one
fraction by
column
chromatography
the extraction
chromatographic
resin tru spec
triskem france
containing
octylphenyl n n
di isobutyl
carbamoylphosph
ine oxide cmpo
as an
extractant can
be used in
combination
with nitric and
hydrochloric
acid solutions
23
oxidation
states of
lanthanide
elements
w3schools - Dec
20 2021

web among the
lanthanides in
addition to 3
states 2 states
are shown by nd
sm eu tm and yb
only whereas 4
state is
exhibited by ce
pr nd tb and dy
elements rest
five elements
show only 3
states
oxidation
states of
lanthanide
elements it has
been shown that
the lanthanide
elements are
highly
electropositive
and form
essentially
ionic
exploring
lanthanide
separations
using eichrom s
ln resin and -
Aug 08 2023
web jan 3 2021
  abstract

analytical
methods for
separating
individual
lanthanide
elements from
each other are
needed to
support various
scientific
fields this
work reports a
systematic
evaluation of
analytical
separations
using eichrom
industries ln
resin and
simple
peristaltic
pump fed low
pressure
chromatography
columns
isolation of
lanthanides
chemistry of
lanthanide
elements - Aug
28 2022
web isolation
of lanthanides
chemistry of
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lanthanide
elements b sc
2nd year p 5 by
priti mam
youtube policy
safety how
youtube works
test new
features nfl
sunday ticket
2023
a natural
lanthanide
binding protein
facilitates
separation and
- Oct 30 2022
web oct 21 2021
  a natural
lanthanide
binding protein
facilitates
separation and
recovery of
rare earth
elements an
immobilized
naturally
occurring
lanthanide
binding protein
opens new
possibilities
for rare earth

element
separation lena
j daumann cite
this acs cent
sci 2021 7 11
1780 1782
publication
date october 21
2021
lanthanides
rare earth
metals
lanthanide
contraction
byju s - Jan 21
2022
web the
lanthanide
family consists
of fifteen
metallic
elements from
lanthanum to
lutetium all
but one of
which are f
block elements
the valence
electrons of
these elements
lie in the 4f
orbital
lanthanum
however is a d

block element
with an
lanthanide
wikipedia - Oct
10 2023
web the
lanthanide
ˈlænθənaɪd or
lanthanoid
ˈlænθənɔɪd
series of
chemical
elements a
comprises the
14 metallic
chemical
elements with
atomic numbers
57 70 from
lanthanum
through
ytterbium 2 3 4
lutetium is
also sometimes
considered a
lanthanide
despite being a
d block element
and a
transition
metal
solution
chemistry of
the lanthanide
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elements - Jun
06 2023
web a central
feature of
lanthanide
chemistry is
the strongly
ionic character
of the bonding
between
lanthanide
cations and
other atoms as
a result of
this ionicity
they can be
classified as
hard strongly
acidic cations
this hard acid
nature is
evident whether
we consider the
bonds between
lanthanide
cations with
oxygen nitrogen
or halogen
lanthanides
definition in
chemistry
thoughtco - Feb
19 2022
web may 3 2019

  lanthanides
definition the
lanthanides are
generally
considered to
be elements
with atomic
numbers 58 71
lanthanum to
lutetium the
lanthanide
series is the
group of
elements in
which the 4f
sublevel is
being filled
all of these
elements are
metals
specifically
transition
metals they
share several
common
properties
lanthanides
properties of
the lanthanides
compounds ions
jrank - May 25
2022
web five of the
elements la ce

pr nd eu are
very reactive
and when
exposed to air
react with
oxygen to form
an oxide
coating that
tarnishes the
surface for
this reason
these metals
are stored
under mineral
oil the
remainder of
the lanthanides
are not as
reactive and
some gd lu
retain their
silvery
metallic
appearance for
a long time
23 8
lanthanides
chemistry
libretexts -
Nov 18 2021
web jul 12 2023
  lanthanides
elements 57 71
are fairly
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abundant in the
earth s crust
despite their
historic
characterizatio
n as rare earth
elements
thulium the
rarest
naturally
occurring
lanthanoid is
more common in
the earth s
crust than
silver 4 5 10 5
versus 0 79 10
5 by mass
just add
lanthanides
science - Jun
25 2022
web may 22 2015
  li et al have
shown that the
biological
diversity at
lanthanide
mining sites
decreased when
lanthanides
were found in
high
concentrations

4 prompting
researchers to
isolate
microorganisms
that can
effectively
concentrate
lanthanides in
their cell
walls for use
in future
bioremediation
endeavors 5
taking
lanthanides out
of isolation
tuning the
optical
properties of -
Mar 03 2023
web this rooted
the idea that
the optical
properties of
ln atoms can be
understood in
isolation
indeed given
the interest
for the ln iii
luminescence
most studies
focus on
understanding

the f f
transitions
lanthanides
properties and
reactions
chemistry
libretexts -
Sep 09 2023
web jun 30 2023
  elements
lanthanum 57
through
lutetium 71 on
the periodic
table are
considered to
be lanthanides
lanthanides
tend to react
with oxygen to
form oxides the
reaction at
room
temperature can
be slow while
heat can cause
the reaction to
lanthanides
isolation and
production ion
resin fluorides
jrank - Jan 01
2023
web to separate



Magellan

21

the lanthanides
from other
elements
occurring with
them they are
chemically
combined with
specific
substances to
form lanthanide
compounds with
low solubility
oxalates and
fluorides for
example a
process known
as ion exchange
is then used to
separate the
lanthanides
from each other
in this process
a solution of
the
list of
elements in the
lanthanide
series
thoughtco - Mar
23 2022
web dec 12 2019
  here s a list
of the 15
elements that

are lanthanides
which run from
atomic number
57 lanthanum or
ln and 71
lutetium or lu
lanthanum
symbol ln
atomic number
57 cerium
symbol ce
atomic number
58 praseodymium
symbol pr
atomic number
59 neodymium
symbol nd
atomic number
60 promethium
symbol pm
the lanthanide
elements z 58
71
sciencedirect -
Feb 02 2023
web jan 1 1997
  the
lanthanides
comprise the
largest
naturally
occurring group
in the periodic
table there are

more than 100
minerals known
to contain
lanthanides but
the only two of
commercial
importance are
monazite and
bastnaesite the
chapter
discusses the
production of
lanthanide
elements by
electrolysis of
fused salts and
by
metallothermic
reduction
7 1 lanthanoids
chemistry
libretexts -
Nov 30 2022
web the fifteen
elements shown
in table
pageindex 1
from lanthanum
la 4f 0 to
lutetium lu 4f
14 are
lanthanoids ln
may be used as
a general
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symbol for the
lanthanoid
elements
although
lanthanoids
scandium sc and
yttrium y are
sometimes
called rare
earth elements
they are
relatively
abundant in the
earth s crust
lanthanide
compounds as
environmentally
friendly - Apr
23 2022
web nov 1 1998
  production of
lanthanides has
shown a
continuous
increase in
recent years 50
taking all
these facts
into account it
is reasonable
to consider the
development of
corrosion
protection

methods using
this family of
compounds at
first the
lanthanide
elements
principally
cerium were
used in
protection
against
corrosion at
high
the chemistry
of lanthanides
in biology
recent
discoveries -
Jul 27 2022
web lanthanides
metals peptides
and proteins
selectivity
abstract the
essential
biological role
of rare earth
elements lay
hidden until
the discovery
in 2011 that
lanthanides are
specifically
incorporated

into a
bacterial
methanol
dehydrogenase
analytical
separations of
the lanthanides
basic
sciencedirect -
Jul 07 2023
web jan 1 2000
  powell
describes
displacement
chromatography
and elution
chromatography
as the two
principal
methods for
separating
lanthanide
cations by ion
exchange
chromatogra phy
in displacement
chromatography
the ions to be
separated are
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